Monthly Newsletter Page 1 of 10

From: Jewish Outreach International <newsletters@savethejews.org>

To: stevenbkaplan <stevenbkaplan@aol.com>

Subject: Monthly Newsletter **Date:** Fri, Aug 30, 2019 2:28 am



Newsletter September 2019



Steve Kaplan, President Jewish Outreach International (Atlanta, Georgia)

Praise His Name! God bless you and thank you for supporting our ministry! A Jewish autistic man we stopped ministering to because of medical issues, had those issues taken care of. Not only are we ministering to him again, but he visited a Messianic Congregation and makes t-shirts for our ministry. He just helped me get ready for an International Conference we went to in Birmingham, Alabama where I found an Israeli restaurant and shared with them!

I often eat meals with another Jewish autistic man. We ran into his Jewish aunt at Costco, and she couldn't stop looking at my "Jesus Loves You" Jewish star t-shirt!

While leaving a shopping center in Dunwoody, I noticed the man next to me taking a picture of our ministry van! While leaving a parking space at a shopping center in Sandy Springs, a Jewish man saw our website van decal and wanted to know what Jews need to be saved from? So I told him!

Monthly Newsletter Page 2 of 10

I showed off my "Jesus Loves You" Jewish star t-shirt at a fairly new Kosher restaurant in Dunwoody, which I had never been to before. Rabbi New happened to be there! I also ran into several other people we have reached out to over the years including an Israeli man who said he likes my t-shirt and our ministry van!

Sincerely,
Steven Barry Kaplan, President
Jewish Outreach International
www.savethejews.org
stevenbkaplan@aol.com
Cell (770) 880-7474

"Again I ask: Did they stumble so as to fall beyond recovery? Not at all! Rather, because of their transgression, salvation has come to the Gentiles to make Israel envious. But if their transgression means riches for the world, and their loss means riches for the Gentiles, how much greater riches will their fullness bring!"
Romans 11:11-12



Monthly Newsletter Page 3 of 10



EDDIE & LURA BECKFORD (Harrisburg, Pennsylvania)

Lura wrote:

"Our month began with a weekend seminar W2SM (Warrior to Soul Mate) put on by the Veterans Administration. We both learned some tools for improving one-on-one communication. It was enjoyable and we were able to meet other couples and share with them.

Steve sent Eddie some VietNam hats for the Veterans. So Eddie distributed them to the Vets at a Senior Center and also at the Vietnam Veterans of America. They were very happy to receive them!

My (Lura) brother-in-law is still in the hospital and is back in the Intensive Care Unit. He is having an awful time fighting for his life. It is difficult for my sister and her family as they try to support and encourage him. It is simply amazing how many things have gone wrong since he had a simple procedure to fix a leaky heart valve. He's been in the hospital for a month and a half. Please pray for him (Barry). He is a believer and we are all trusting the Lord for His Will to be done.

Meanwhile my other sister in Israel was bitten by a feral cat and is undergoing rabies shots. She was hospitalized with a sepsis infection in her finger, but she has been released and is on the mend, Praise the Lord! Pray for continued healing.

Eddie and I are both healthy and doing well; we thank the Lord for His daily benefits and healing touch! We are so grateful to be able to physically go and do whatever the Lord asks of us!

Pray for Israel - lots of rumblings of war. I have my ticket to travel in Oct. and am excited with what the Lord has planned for me! Here in PA, I am starting a Bible Study on Sep. 6 . I will have 6 Fridays to teach before my preparations for Israel! Thanks for all the prayers and support! Yeshua blessings & love!"

Eddie's new email -- ebeckigbo@gmail.com

"Now then, we are ambassadors for Christ, as though God were pleading through us: we implore you on Christ's behalf, be reconciled to God."-2 Corinthians 5:20

Monthly Newsletter Page 4 of 10



CYRIL GORDON (Southern California)

Monthly Newsletter Page 5 of 10



Our monthly Jewish Men's BBQ's are back in full swing. This has been a powerful fellowship since 2004 of mostly Jewish men and some special gentiles who meet to encourage each other in their spiritual growth. I call it a messianic minyan.

Monthly Newsletter Page 6 of 10



An Israeli named Ofir stopped by our FREE BIBLE table at Venice Beach with his Israeli friends and got the Gospel.

Monthly Newsletter Page 7 of 10



At our Venice Beach Outreach, one of our volunteers named Marius ministers from God's Word to a young Jew named David who's searching for the truth. Please pray for David's salvation as I attempt to follow up with him.

Monthly Newsletter Page 8 of 10



Praise the Lord! Before we even finished setting up our FREE BIBLE table at Venice Beach today, a young homeless man from Iowa named Adam stopped by and gave his life to the Lord.

Monthly Newsletter Page 9 of 10



Praise the Lord! Mark prayed to receive Jesus as his Lord and Savior at Venice Beach today. He has explored many different faiths and philosophies, but now sees that Jesus is the Way, the Truth, and the Life.

Thanks again to all of you for your prayers and support. We press on towards the high calling. Blessings, Cyril Gordon, cyrildgo@gmail.com, (310) 991-3990

Donations

Designated Donations made payable to:

Jewish Outreach International

can be sent to:

Jewish Outreach International PO Box 720375 Atlanta, GA 30328 Monthly Newsletter Page 10 of 10

or made online:

www.savethejews.org

*Jewish Outreach International is a 501(c)(3) Tax Deductible Ministry

Jewish Outreach International, PO Box 720375, Atlanta, GA 30328

SafeUnsubscribe™ stevenbkaplan@aol.com

Forward email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by newsletters@savethejews.org in collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!